
House Human Services Committee Members: 

I am writing my testimony in support of HB1373. The unborn are human beings and should be protected 

with the same laws that protect any other human being. The human unborn child, murdered in the 

womb, deserves the same justice that any human being would be granted.  Please vote in support of 

HB1373 and protect the child in the womb, making the act of abortion illegal. 

 

Thank You  

Robin Bowers 

 


